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MAY IS MENTAL HEALTH
AWARENESS MONTH! 

 
HAPPY MOTHER'S DAY! 
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MEMORIAL DAY
 
 

BLOG HIGHLIGHT- AN
AUTISM DIAGNOSIS..

WHAT'S NEXT

BCBA highlightImmediate

ABA therapy

Openings 

Available!!

By: Dr. Gia Koehne, PsyD, BCBA, LBA

 For this month's blog, Dr. Gia Koehne
(our Clinical Psychologist) gives

recommendations on the next steps after
receiving an autism diagnosis. These
include treatment recommendations,
types of support and more! Visit our

website to read and learn more! 

There is no greater moment than hearing a child say their
first word, or make their first friend. It’s so easy as adults
to forget the magic of childhood, but working at Blossom
and getting to witness so many “firsts” for kids reminds

me daily of the power of ABA and the importance of play.
Kids only get one childhood and it’s our job to help them

enjoy it to the fullest extent possible, and I am so thankful
for the opportunity to be part of the journey!

Annie Warren, MA, BCBA, LBA

Visit our website to read our full blog!
www.blossomcenterforchildren.com


